Hampton Creek HOA

The Board of Directors has approved three colors to
choose from to paint your front door if you wish. The

change the door color, you must submit in writing to
your HOA Manager the color you are changing it to. If
a door is changed without prior approval, fines will be

assessed to your account and legal action can/will be

taken. This is the homeowner’s choice to change the

color and will be the homeowner’s responsibility to
make sure it is done correctly and professionally.

The colors must be purchased from Sherwin Williams
ONLY.

The colors are below:
Burgundy: SW 6300
Endless Sea: SW 9150

Country Squire: SW 6475
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